
 
 
 
 
July 2, 2019 
 
Dear Class of 1969: 
 
 50 years ago we were thinner, had no grey hair, had instant recall of names, and were 
all looking forward to applying our Sterling College education to a career.  Now it’s time to 
share your life journey by coming to our 50th Class Reunion on October 10-12, 2019.   
 
 We, your Reunion Committee, (see list below) want you and your spouse to make 
every effort to return to Sterling and re-connect with your classmates.  This is an important 
occasion in our lives and we want you to be here. 
 
 We have made special plans to provide you with the best opportunity to relax and 
visit with your classmates and other alumni who return for Homecoming.   
 
 You will find enclosed with this letter: 

 A request for your picture and a short biography to be included in “Whatever 
Happened to the SC Class of 1969” Reunion Book. 

o We really need & want you to do this and send it in! Please do it! 
o You will receive a digital copy of the book and enjoy reading about and 

seeing your classmates! 

 A schedule of events for our Reunion weekend 

 List of hotels/motels in the area for lodging 
 
Our reunion will be a bigger success if YOU are here! 

 
Your 1969 Reunion Committee, 
 
Co-Chairpersons 
   Marilyn (Markey) Coleman      Alice (Handkins) Bair Linda (Rodman) Reed 
   Pam (Irwin) Head  Nancy (Teague) Blank    Bob Schirer 

Kathy (Ray) Curts   Carol (Ramsey) Sibley 
        Nancy (Mabry) Fuqua Tony Thompson 
        Anita (Bryant) Fugate Corky Trotter 
        David Leebrick   
    

For up-to-date Reunion News, check our 1969 Reunion Page on the SC website: 
www.sterling.edu/reunions 


